
Message to Members
Dear Members,

Another year has come and gone in the blink of an eye and 
what a busy year it was.  In the spring, we introduced you 
to several new staff members, said farewell to long-time 
board member, Mike Suarez, and hello to our newest board  
member, Kevin McElyea.  Over the summer, we installed 
a new, upgraded ATM, purchased our own coin counter  
machine, repaved the parking lot and began our new  
Facebook page.  When fall arrived, we were happy to award 
four more Earl Parker Educational Assistance Grants.   We 
celebrated International Credit Union Day with lunch and 
a coloring contest for our youngest members and awarded 
four prizes to different age categories.  We got out into the 
community by manning a booth at the City Health Fair, the 
Fire Department’s Open House and their Chili Cook off.  
Next came winter and we decided it was time to upgrade our 
phone and computer systems as well as the office interior.  
New paint, carpet and furniture will be completed during the 
first quarter of 2013.  

Moving forward, we are looking into ways to provide even 
better service by providing you with more choices.  Some of 
the items on our wish list are more checking account options, 
a step up savings program, expanded loan delivery methods, 
enhanced loan products and an upgraded home banking  
system that will include text banking and our own phone app. 
As you can see, we’re planning for another productive year 
and welcome your input as to what you would like us to offer.

In closing, the Board of Directors, Management and Staff 
want to take this opportunity to wish you and your family 
a very happy, safe and prosperous New Year.  We thank you 
for the privilege of serving you in 2012 and look forward to 
doing the same in 2013.     

Sincerely,
Elaine Karins
President

Winter Issue 2013 
Lobby Hours:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  
8:30 am – 5:00 pm

Wednesday 
10:00 am – 5:00 pm

Location:
1558 – 1st Street 
Sarasota, FL 34236
(941) 953-6744
Fax: (941) 365-4966
SAMM: (800) 860-5704
www.smecu.org

Our Board of Directors:
Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union’s 
Board of Directors are charged with overseeing 
the operations of the Credit Union and setting 
goals that it would like to see the Management 
and Staff accomplish. The Board is comprised of 
volunteers that are elected by the members of the 
Credit Union, at the annual meeting.

You can visit more than 200 of our shared branch  
locations.  To find out more visit 
www.xtendcu.com  or call (941) 953-6744

Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union is an Equal 
Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender.

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and 
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

Holiday Closings:
New Year’s Day Holiday
Tuesday, January 1

Martin Luther King Jr. Day
Monday, January 21

President’s Day
Monday, February 18

Enter your Email for 
a chance to win an 
Xbox 360 with Kinect

See back for more details

Nathanael Mazon
Age 3

Olivia Baylou
Age 16

Rachel Parisi
Age 5

Zachery Buck
Age 12



Visit It’s Me 247
Online Banking. Click “My 
Personal Information” under 
the “Preferences” tab
~or~

Submit your email address 
to a participating credit union 
staff member for entry.

Enter your Email
For a chance to
Win an Xbox 360
with Kinect!

Board of Directors: Gil Leacock | Al Light | Norman Stockton | Maggie Sumney | Kevin McElyea

Supervisory Committee: Gerald “Buster” Chapin | Gary Laubacker | Lynette Garrett | Kathie Micko | John Quartuccio

Convenience and security
Relax and know that your accounts are safe 
at your credit union with our state-of-the-art 
monitoring technology and highly trained 
professionals watching your money.
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Sign Up for E-Statements
• You can view a 18 month history of your account
• Your statement is available sooner than a mailed copy
• It’s safer than being delivered to your mailbox

To sign up for e-statements go to the credit union’s website at  
www.smecu.org  and click on It’s Me 247 sign in and click 
on personal preferences and sign up for e-statements.  If you 
need assistance contact the credit union at (941) 953-6744.


